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¢ƘŜ ¢Ǌȅ !ƴƎƭŜ !ǿŀǊŘ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ нлму ŀǊŜ ƴƻǿ ƻǇŜƴ Ǿƛŀ 
ǿǿǿΦƪŜƴǘΦƎƻǾΦǳƪκǘǊȅŀƴƎƭŜ ǳƴǝƭ м !ǳƎǳǎǘ нлмуΦ 
 

bƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴǎ ŀǊŜ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǊƻƳƻǘŜ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ ŀƴŘ ŀǎǇƛǊŀǝƻƴŀƭ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪ 

ƻŦ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŦǊƻƳ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ YŜƴǘΦ  !ƴȅƻƴŜ Ŏŀƴ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ǘŀƪŜǎ Ƨǳǎǘ р 

ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎΦ  {ƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀǊŜ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƎŜǩƴƎ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ƴŜƎŀǝǾŜ ǇǊŜǎǎΣ ŀƴŘ 

ǿŜ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŘŜƳƻƴǎǘǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŀŎǘǳŀƭƭȅ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ƛƴŎǊŜŘƛōƭŜ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǊƛƎƘǘ ƘŜǊŜ ƛƴ YŜƴǘΦ 

¢ƘŜ ¢Ǌȅ !ƴƎƭŜ !ǿŀǊŘǎ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǿ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ нпǘƘ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ ȅŜŀǊΣ ŦǊƻƳ мффп ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 

ƻǳǘǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ŜũƻǊǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀƴŘ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ ǿƻǊƪΣ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴ 

ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ς ǿƘƻ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǘǊȅ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōŜǎǘΦ  9ǾŜǊȅ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǘŜŘ ƛǎ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

ƴƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴΣ ǇŀƴŜƭǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǎŜƭŜŎǘ ŘƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ Ŭƴŀƭƛǎǘǎ ƛƴ ŜŀŎƘ ŎŀǘŜƎƻǊȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƻǾŜǊŀƭƭ нп {ǇƛǊƛǘ Cƛƴŀƭƛǎǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 

ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ {ǇƛǊƛǘ ƻŦ ¢Ǌȅ !ƴƎƭŜ /ƻǳƴǘȅ Cƛƴŀƭ ƛƴ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΣ ǎƻ ƎƻƻŘ ƭǳŎƪ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǝƴƎΦ   

¢ƘŜ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴ ŎŀǘŜƎƻǊƛŜǎ ŀǊŜΥ 

мΦ !Ǌǘǎ - ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǘǎΣ ƛƴ ŀƴȅ ŦƻǊƳΦ 

нΦ aǳǎƛŎ - ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ ƳǳǎƛŎ ƛƴ ŀƴȅ ŦƻǊƳΦ 

оΦ {ǇƻǊǘ ƻǊ ƻǳǘŘƻƻǊ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ - ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ ŀ ǎǇƻǊǘ ƻǊ ƻǳǘŘƻƻǊ ŀŎǝǾƛǘȅΣ 

ŘŜƳƻƴǎǘǊŀǝƴƎ ǎǇƻǊǘǎƳŀƴǎƘƛǇΣ ŦŀƛǊ Ǉƭŀȅ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘΦ 

пΦ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀŎǝƻƴ - ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǝƻƴ ƳŀŘŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƻǊ ƛƴ ǎǳŎƘ ƛƴƛǝŀǝǾŜǎ ŀǎ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻǳƴŎƛƭǎΣ ȅƻǳǘƘ ŦƻǊǳƳǎΣ ŎƘŀǊƛǝŜǎ ƻǊ ŜƴǾƛǊƻƴƳŜƴǘŀƭ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΦ 

рΦ DƻƻŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳƴƎ ŎŀǊŜǊǎ - ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ǎǇŜƴŘ ǝƳŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘ ƻǊ ŎŀǊŜǊ ǘƻ 

ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƭƻŎŀƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 

сΦ tŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ - ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴΣ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎΣ ƻǊ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ 

ƴƻǘ ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ƛƴ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŎŀǘŜƎƻǊƛŜǎΦ 

тΦ /ƻǳǊŀƎŜ - ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎƛƴƎ ŀŎǘǎ ƻŦ ŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅŜŘ ƛƴ ŎƻǇƛƴƎ ōǊŀǾŜƭȅ ǿƛǘƘ ƛƭƭƴŜǎǎ ƻǊ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŀŘǾŜǊǎƛǘȅΦ 

tƻǎƛǝǾŜ ƛƴǘŜǊǾŜƴǝƻƴ - ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎƛƴƎ ŀƴ ƛƴǘŜǊǾŜƴǝƻƴ ǿƘŜǊŜ ŀƴ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ ƻǊ ƎǊƻǳǇ Ƙŀǎ ǇǊŜǾŜƴǘŜŘ ƘŀǊƳΣ 
ōǳƭƭȅƛƴƎΣ ŘƛǎŎǊƛƳƛƴŀǝƻƴ ƻǊ ŘŀƳŀƎŜΦ 

 

bƻƳƛƴŀǘŜ ƘŜǊŜ 

http://www.kent.gov.uk/tryangle
http://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/young-people/try-angle-awards
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Thanks to the generous support of Queenborough                    
Fishery Trust and Medway Swale Estuary Partnership we 
will host a weekend of free events on the Isle of Sheppey 

 
There will be a beach clean, rock pooling, clay art, a bird 
walk, talks on seaweeds, marine mammals and coastal 
birds and a historic history walk plus may more. 

 
All details of individual events can be found on our                  

website under the events section 
https://guardiansofthedeep.org/gotd-events/  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fguardiansofthedeep.org%2Fgotd-events%2F&h=AT0xSjh1Whlr8bnxKVE1y3zxH7IZlYbiqF-3oc2wT12bAzvoJDGqAjen8iXLlbPyypKFmVgcywvpKPafLHZ1DAhz9exHOUkDB16H8SIU9ZBUH6Qi5xdwESp0B48Gm9lg&s=1
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Help us stamp out male violence 
against women.  
 

White Ribbon UK has a plain and simple                 
mission ï to end male violence against women. The campaign engages 
men in calling out violent, bullying behaviour amongst their peers, and 
spreading a message of equality and respect.  
 
Swale Borough Council on behalf of the Swale Community Safety         
Partnership - made up of the council, local police, fire, health and                    
probation services, as well as local housing associations and prisons - 
have been awarded a White Ribbon Town Award meaning we are           
committed to leading by example and taking the White Ribbon pledge ï 
to never excuse, commit or remain silent about male violence against 
women.  
 
Our ambassadors are spreading the White Ribbon message and                  
working to end domestic abuse once and for all. To do this, we require 
more ambassadors and champions from various organisations across 
the borough to ensure we reach all communities. We would like you to 
get involved in helping Swale achieve its goal in reducing Domestic 
Abuse and becoming a white ribbon borough.  
 
In Swale during 2016, there was 3227 reported incidents of Domestic 
Abuse made to Kent Police and approximately 7 women are killed a 
month by a current or ex-partner in England and Wales. These figures 
highlight the importance of campaigns such as White Ribbon UK and 
with your help we can seek to protect your staff and communities.  
 
If you are interested in becoming an Ambassador and would like more 
information, please contact the Swale Community Safety Unit by       
emailing csu@swale.gov.uk or phoning 01795 417424 and we can                   
arrange an informal chat.  

mailto:csu@swale.gov.uk
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As part of our charitable mission, Maidstone and Mid-Kent Mind look to help    

smaller organisations with capacity building where possible. We mainly focus on 

assisting smaller mental health organisations in the areas around us, so that they 

can build themselves up to a position where they can offer the best support                      

possible for their area. One organisation we have recently worked alongside is the 

Umbrella Centre in Herne Bay.  

 

This centre is a fantastic community hub which specialises in services for people with learning 

difficulties and mental health issues living in the Canterbury district with a particular focus on 

Herne Bay.  

 

MMK Mind have been delivering new recovery based mental health services in partnership with 

the Umbrella centre to build its reach in recent months and this is something we envisage as 

being a long term collaboration. 

 

As a small, Independent Charity, the Umbrella Centre of Herne Bay depend on their board of 

trustees to make decisions on the direction the organisation takes within the future. The charity 

are currently in a stage of transition as some of its long standing trustees look to move on to 

new challenges and some have unfortunately had to reduce their involvement due to outside 

pressures. 

 

This means they are looking for anyone that would be interested in becoming a volunteer                

trustee on their committee. They are also currently transferring to become an incorporated 

Charity (CIO) to provide additional financial protection. 

 

We would like to hear from anyone that has an interest in the field of mental health and can 

spare a small amount of time on a regular basis to be part of running a small but successful 

charity in Kent. If you are interested in the opportunity, and feel as though you have some skills 

and ideas that would be suited to this position please contact Jameswalker@mmkmind.org.uk 

for further details and a role description. 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for the right people to get involved with a local charity in a                  

beautiful part of Kent who are eager to grow and expand.  

mailto:Jameswalker@mmkmind.org.uk
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Vacancies on our Patient and Public Advisory Group 

 
Can you help us bring the voice of patients and the public to the centre of planning for health 
and social care? 
We have five vacancies on our Patient and Public Advisory Group and particularly want to encourage 
people from diverse or seldom-heard communities to apply. 
The Patient and Public Advisory Group (PPAG) advises the Programme Board of the Sustainability 
and Transformation Partnership and work streams on their developing plans and on their engagement 
with the public. 
We need someone from the following boroughs: 

¶ Swale 
We would like to strengthen the diversity of the groupôs membership, and would welcome                      
applications from: 

¶ people from ethnic minorities 

¶ people with disabilities 

¶ young people. 
Requirements.  We need people who: 

¶ are committed to helping and supporting the Sustainability and Transformation Partnership (STP) 

to be successful in its vision to deliver the best possible health and care for Kent and Medway 

¶ are willing and able to speak up and comment on plans for how health and care is delivered for 

the benefit of the whole population of Kent and Medway 

¶ have some experience or knowledge of health and/or social care services 

¶ have the ability to work in a team and to advise and comment in a timely and constructive way. 

¶ are willing to gather views from and share public information with their own contacts and groups 

where relevant. 
The group meets once a month, currently on a Wednesday morning in Faversham and communicates 
by email in-between meetings. Some members also offer to attend other meetings for specific areas 
of work. This is a voluntary role but travel expenses are covered. 
If you are interested in applying, but the meeting arrangements arenôt convenient for you, please still 
apply as we may be able to find other ways for you to participate. 

PPAG Terms of reference and code of conduct 
PPAG role description 

Application form 

The deadline for applications is 3 September 2018 and they should be emailed or posted to:   
Claire Lloyd-Cowtan, Programme Administrator, Kent and Medway Sustainability and Transformation 
Partnership 

Email: claire.lloyd-cowtan@nhs.net 

¶ Post:  Kent and Medway STP, Magnitude House, New Hythe Lane, Aylesford, Kent, ME20 6WT 

Interview will be held on the 7 and 14 September (locations to follow). 

https://kentandmedway.nhs.uk/download/4525/
https://kentandmedway.nhs.uk/download/4519/
https://kentandmedway.nhs.uk/download/4522/
mailto:claire.lloyd-cowtan@nhs.net


UPDATE E-BULLETIN 

Date: 11th July 2018 

Volunteer Opportunities 

 



UPDATE E-BULLETIN 

Date: 11th July 2018 

Training Opportunities 

GDPR - Are you compliant?  

8:30-12:30 Tuesday 17 July 2018  

Holiday Inn, Sittingbourne ï The Coniston 

hǊƎŀƴƛǎŜŘ ōȅ {ǿŀƭŜ ƳŜŀƴǎ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ 

 Thereôs now just over a week left until our óGDPR: Are you compliant?ô training 

event on Tuesday 17 July at the Holiday Inn Sittingbourne.   

 

Even though the implementation date has passed, Itôs not too late to put changes 

in place to make sure your business is following the law. 

 

The event is going to be a great opportunity to learn what you need to do to                  

become compliant and pick up tips to ensure you continue to legally look after 

your customerôs data. 

 

The event will include: 

¶ How to separate GDPR fact from fiction 

¶ Tactics, strategies and guidance to begin or continue your compliance project 

¶ Useful advice to help you decide if the new regulation is relevant to you or if 

you need to seek further legal guidance 

¶ The opportunity to meet Swale Borough Councilôs business support provider 

and find out more about the service. 

Please note, space is limited, and we will be making bookings on a first come, 

first served basis.       

.ƻƻƪ ȅƻǳǊ ǇƭŀŎŜ 

Breakfast baps will be available on arrival, and refreshments will be provided throughout the morning.   

Please email us if you have any dietary requirements.  

https://eventpilot.evolutive.co.uk/eventDetails.aspx?eventNo=6135&siteId=319&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
mailto:edu@swale.gov.uk
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RELATE COURSE 

 

ñCounselling Skills for Non Counsellorsò 

 

To be held in GILLINGHAM 

 

Do you work in a supportive role? 

 Are you required to offer emotional support to  

others, discuss sensitive issues or have difficult conversations? 

 Relate can help you to develop useful counselling skills,                       

interview management techniques and enable positive change. 

Successful completion of this course can also  

provide access on to further Relate training.   

  

ONLY Ã260 FOR THE 3 DAY COURSE 

Wednesdays 12
th
, 19

th
 & 26

th
 September 2018 

For further details, please contact: Lynne Murphy at  

Relate Kent on 01302 347749 or email 

lynne.relatekent@gmail.com 

        Φ 

mailto:lynne.relatekent@gmail.com


UPDATE E-BULLETIN 

Date: 11th July 2018 

Public Sector 

KCC launches Big Conversation programme on the future 

of rural bus services 

Kent County Council has launched its Big Conversation 

programme which aims to find potential new                                 

opportunities in providing rural transport services. 

Over the next few months KCC will be running                              

engagement in the form of public meetings and parish seminars. 

There will be a public meeting between 7pm and 9pm at: 

¶ UKP Leisure, Avenue of Remembrance, Sittingbourne ME10 

4DE on July 18 

¶ Lecture Theatre, Sessions House, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ on 

July 19 

The main objectives of the programme are to maintain and, where possible,                   

improve rural accessibility for those without alternative means of travel. 

It will also look to integrate existing transport with the commercial transport                    

network and make best use of technology to transform access to public 

transport. 

Kent County Council issues over 298,000 concessionary travel bus passes for the 

elderly and disabled as well as helping to transport 32,000 young people 

through the unique young persons and 16+ travel cards. 

Around 97% of journeys in Kent are run by private operators, such as Arriva and 

Stagecoach, with over 50 operators covering 600 services or routes. 

Over the last 30 years KCC has funded some routes which, while not                             

commercially viable, have been considered important to meet the needs of 

the communities and passengers they serve. 


